Yonday, January 27th, 1936.

A meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Clb was heéld on the above
date dn the Y.M.C.A, with approximately twenty members in attend-
ance, Mr, Thoas Keller, president, was in charge.

Report of Richard T. Eager, Treasurer, is as follows:
Balance on hand ;

There was no renort from the Constitution and By-Laws
Committee. Paul Mentzer renorted for the Banouet Committee that
due to an unrorseen expense, the committee has a deficlt of
$12.75. A motion was made and vassed that the bills be paid when
there ig sufficient funds in the treasury. IMr. Mentzer's report
was accepted and filed. The commlttee was discharged and then
glven a rising vote of thanks for their efforts.

Revport of Banquet Committee:

A comunication received fromthe Atlantic City Stamp Club
in reference to thelir exhiblit on Hrch 20-22, was noted and order-
ed to be filed. A letter announcing a cachet for the commemoration
of the Texas Centennial Exposition in June wag noted and also
ordered filed. A notice tendering his resignation as a member of
the Lancaster Stamp Club, wag received from ir. Chas. 5. Breneman,
1015 Marietta ave. Hls resignation, after due consideration, wasg
accepted.

The president appointed Paul Mentzer as Chalrman of the
Program Committee with the privilege of selecting two aldes. On
a motion, the Bxhiblition Zommittee for 1935 was retained to serve
in the same capacity for the year 1936, Mr. Keller also appoint-
ed an executive commlittee consisting of all the former presidents
and the vpresent gtaff of officers. It will be the duty of this
committee to meet after the last meeting in each cuarter. In
outlining his policy for the vear, Mr, Keller nroposed a committee
on vigitation, and, also stated that the salesg of stamps during
the business session woulé he prohbited. In the future, all
business concerning buying and selling of stamps will be confined
to the rear of.the rcom.

Mr. Carl Zeigler, 724 Sixth 8t., was proposed as a new nember.
The chairman of the program comhittee amnounced that an
auction would be held on the next meeting night, February 1l0th.
It was decided not to put up for sale any lot that had a catalogue
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value of legg than twenty-five cents.

Mr., Robert Warren announced that on Friday night, Feb,
7th, the Lancaster Stamp Club was invited to attend a meeting
of the Lancaster County Hlstorical Society. One of our
menbers, Rev, H. G. Hartman, will acdress the Society on

the subject of "Stamps" (;\
ng Lhere was no further business, the meeting was —
then ad journed.
Attest,

Sec! ye.




